Letter of recommendation

To whom it may concern,

Mississauga Cricket League (MCL) kindly came into our school on October 30th 2018. The girls at our
school had a wonderful time and gained a huge amount from the experience. Many of our girls had not
even heard of the game of cricket before so it was a wonderful introduction and experience for them.
The coaching provided by MCL was excellent and | can highly recommend them to work with any
school to introduce or further develop the game of cricket.

The president of the MCL, Zahoor Butt, was very approachable and very willing to accommodate our
needs as a school.

Without a doubt, | confidently recommend MCL to promote the game of cricket within schools.

Please feel free to contact me should you like to discuss my experience further.

Yours sincerely,
L Worse—

Mr. Kyle Watson
Middle School Athletic Director
French and Health and Physical Education Teacher

kwatson@hnmcs.ca
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